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Team Porzio Participates in Cycle for Survival to 
Support Cancer Research at Memorial Sloan 
Kettering

February 8, 2014

Congratulations to the Porzio team who participated in Memorial Sloan Kettering's Cycle for Survival. The indoor team 
cycling event held in Summit, NJ is only one of many that take place nationwide. Currently, these fundraisers have raised 
over $11 million to fund critical research at Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center (MSKCC).

Joining team leader Maria Dermatis were Porzio team members Rachel Segall, Kelly Curtin, Brett Moore, Warren Martin, 
Terri Freedman and her daughter. The team raised over $5,000 of which 100% donated goes directly to MSKCC to help 
patients around the world. Here at Porzio, we share in the optimism that we can help develop better treatment options 
through support of Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center. Thank you to all who have donated and given their time. To 
show your support, please use the link below to help us reach our team fundraising goal and support the goals of MSKCC.

Team Porzio – Cycle for Survival

http://mskcc.convio.net/site/TR/CycleforSurvival/AG_Cycle_Event?team_id=34810&pg=team&fr_id=2041

